Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF PANGASINAN II
Binalonan

May 15, 2023

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Supervisors
Heads of Elementary and Secondary Schools

In preparation for the forthcoming Division Technolympics,
please advise all coaches of the 1%t and 2" placers in all skills during
the Cluster Technolympics to attend an Orientation on June 2, 2023
at EPAC, Sta. Maria, Pangasinan at 8:00 a.m. All EPP District
Coordinators and TLE/TVE Head Teachers are also urged to join said
orientation.

Please be guided accordingly.
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